& Y UNITED STATES
N - 3 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
5 iw:i H REGION |
%} & 631 PARK AVENUE
4, h :v" 1 & KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406
-

Docket No. 70-33
JUN 24 1980

Texas Instruments Incorporated

ATTN: Mr. William K. Goetz
Manufacturing Manager,
Metal Systems Department

34 Forest Street

Attleboro, Massachusetts 02703

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 70-33/80-06

This refers to your letter dated .. 12, 1980, in response to our letter
dated May 22, 1980.

The item of noncompliance involved ti'o drums being located at the waste
drum press location while the licensed Maximum Safe Quantity (MSQ) for this
location allowed only one drum. The corrective action given in your letter
did not indicate that you would allow only one drum in the waste drum press
location at a time. In a telephone conversation between Mr. R. Schwensfeir
of your staff and Mr. W. Kinney of this office on June 20, 1980, the
c?mnitment was made to allow only one <+um in the waste press location at a
time.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions and the action discussed above will be examined
during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

r
George H. Smith, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Branch

cc: W. George, Assistant Vice President and Manager,

Metallurgical Materials Division
F. L. Sherman, Manager, HFIR Project
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